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Moveable Feast supports Senate Bill 828 – Immigration Enforcement – Sensitive Locations – 

Guidelines and Policies (Protecting Sensitive Locations Act). This bill requires the Attorney General, with 

stakeholders, to develop guidelines for entities operating at sensitive locations that limit immigration 

enforcement at those locations to the fullest extent possible, consistent with federal and state law. 

Moveable Feast’s mission is to improve the health of Marylanders experiencing food insecurity 

and chronic illness by preparing and delivering medically tailored meals and providing nutrition 

education, thereby achieving racial, social, and health equity. Under the bill, Moveable Feast would 

qualify as a sensitive location, as we distribute food to people in need. We support efforts to shield the 

important work we do from the threat of a disruptive immigration raid.   

We ask for a favorable report. If we can provide any additional information, please contact 

Robyn Elliott at relliott@policypartners.net.  
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